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February 14, 2018

Fresno City FD
911 H Street
Fresno. CA 93721

Re: Notice of Tickets and Payineiits Provided for Cfficial Agency Business
¥

To Whom It May Concern:

The Walt Disney Company is excited to host the FFresno City FD at the Disneyland Resort. Again, we
thank you and your dedicated firefighters for your service and bravery in battling the recent California
wildfires.

By this letter, we are notifying you of the 1-Day Park Hopper Tickets to the Disneyland Resort that were
provided by The Walt Disney Company to Fresno City FD. In accordance with state law and Fresno City
FD‘s policy for acceptance of payments from third parties, The Walt Disney Company has not designated
by name, title, class, or otherwise any officials who will use the payments, but instead these details will be
controlled by Fresno City FD and used for official business. These payments are not considered a
reportable or limited gift to any individual public officer, but do require disclosure on Forms 801 (within
30 days) and 802 (within 45 days) by Fresno City FD following acceptance of the tickets.

It is noted that The Walt Disney Company is donating a total of 618 tickets, valued at $ 103206.

If you have any questions about this matter, do not hesitate to contact Disneyland Resort Government
Relations at DLR.Government.Relations@Disney.com or (714) 781- 6835.

Respectfully,

YNNI

Carrie Nocella
Director of External Affairs



